
From: Kim Minor <runtrep@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 1:49 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Keri O'Brien <kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Variance for 3528 Eagle Ave - 15 July Planning Board Meeting 
 

Good Afternoon Donna, 
 
The above referenced variance request has received numerous extenstions and postponements over the 
past several months. It is currently rescheduled for todays meeting 
 
We are the neighbors directly across the street from the referenced property. We have voiced our 
concern and opposition to this variance request on multiple occasions. We still OPPOSE this variance 
request.  
 
My husband will attempt to take part in todays meeting, but should he be unable to attend, I wanted to 
ensure that the planning board is aware of our position. 
 
Thank you, 
Kim and Mike Minor 
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday, July 8, 2021, 03:36:26 PM EDT, Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
wrote:  
 
 

Thank you for your comments.  I will add to the record. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Donna Phillips 

Administrative Specialist 

City of Key West 

Josephine Parker City Hall 

1300 White Street 

(305) 809-3764 I donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

mailto:donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov
mailto:donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov


Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

  

  

From: Kim Minor <runtrep@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 3:03 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Variance for 3528 Eagle Ave - 15 July Planning Board Meeting 

  

We do not support approval of the variance for 3528 Eagle Ave.  

  

Many of the neighbors oppose this variance request. I am not sure the actual number or percentage of 
neighbors required to prevent a variance approval, but I respectfully request the the Planning Board 
address the fact that so many neighbors oppose this variance.  

  

The woman who has always lived in the house is still living there as of July. She has been witnessed 
coming out of the side gate leading to the backyard. The owner had not complied with the requirement of 
the Planning Board to have the tenants vacate the property. 

  

Respectfully, 

Kim and Mike Minor 
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attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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